
Dear Multi-Age Families -- 
Welcome to week three of home learning.  We know you are all dealing with big changes -- we are, 
too. Many of us have people at home all day who shouldn’t be (young children, spouses, college-age 
children) and/or are missing people we usually see (grandchildren, family in nursing homes, 
classmates, co-workers).  We’re in this together! 
Throughout this challenging time our goals are to provide your children with: 

● engagement ​in learning 
● practice​ with skills 
● connection​ with their school community 
● the​ security​ of knowing we are always supporting them.  

Starting next week, you will receive a weekly Multi-Age specific Home Learning Plan.   

What is the Home Learning Plan? 

● A calendar style, 2 page, daily checklist with suggested activities in various content areas for 
each day. 

● Documents that are referenced in the Plan (writing checklists, another BINGO-style choice 
"Reading Menu", sound boards to help with word work, etc.).   

● Content that is meant to be viewed on a device/online.  It is not necessary to print.   
● Learning activities that use basic home materials.  If there is something you need, please let 

us know. 
● A list of recommended websites/digital resources. 

How do I use the Home Learning Plan?   

● Follow it as written or choose from the listed options.  
● Use your judgement and continue with things you are already doing if they’re working and if 

you feel good about what your child is accomplishing.  
● Spend no more than 2 hours per day on your Home Learning Plan.  
● Supplement with play.  Free play -- building, creating, imagining -- promotes physical and 

mental health. 

Coffin Survey 

● We’ll be contacting you looking for information on family accessibility to the internet, 
ability to view digital content, access to devices with which to communicate, and printing 
capabilities to help with planning future weeks of Home Learning Plans.   

● We hope to touch base by phone with each family by early next week to get answers to 
these questions and to connect with your child. 

Please stay in touch and be well. 

The Multi-Age Team 
 

 


